Приложение 2:

A Letter from the authorities of St. Mary’s School in Edinburgh.










 25, High Street







 

 Edinburgh, EH1 IQS

 




 Scotland










 15th November

Dear Mam,

Further to our telephone conversation of last month, it was good to hear from you and to sort out the arrangements for you visit in August. With reference to the abovementioned visit, I’m writing to say that I’ll meet you and your pupils at the airport and take you to the Highland Hotel. I hope you’ll manage to attend the Festival and especially, one of the “Fringe” performances. Who knows, maybe some of your pupils will take part in the poetry reading or so on. I hope you’ll like Edinburgh and have a lot of fun here. Let me know when you are arriving.

I look forward to seeing you in August.

Best wishes,

Mary Maccloud

